Republic of the Philippines

A

-

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office
MIMAROPA Region

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan

E-mail: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph
Telfax No. (048) 433-5638 / (048) 433-5638

November 30, 2023

MEMORANDUM
FOR The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita Manila
THRU The OIC Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services
FROM The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT FINAL REPORT ON PRINTING OF BROCHURES OF SNAKE
ISLAND NATIONAL COASTAL AND MARINE CENTER FOR

RESEARCH.
Forwarded is the memorandum dated November 30, 2023 of PENRO Conservation and

Development Section — Snake Island Management Officer along with the final report on

printing of brochures of Snake Island — NCMCR.

Please be informed that the production of brochures for the Snake Island — National

Coastal and Marine Center for Research is 100% completed and are now ready for distribution

in Coastal Barangays of Puerto Princesa City, facing Honda Bay.

Attached herewith is a sample copy of the brochures. This will serve as a Mean of

Verification (MoVs) for Snake Island NCMCR CY 2023 target activity.

For information and record.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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. . Republic of the Philippines
"ﬁ > Department of Environment and Natural Resources
& Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office
T — MIMAROPA Region
-— Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
-~ E-mail: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph
Telfax No. (048) 433-5638 / (048) 433-5638
November 30, 2023
MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR by the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd.
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
THRU : The Chief,
Technical Services Division
The Chief,
Conservation and Development Section/ SIMO
FROM : Brian A. Anas
Data Manager, Snake Island NCMCR
SUBJECT FINAL REPORT ON PRINTING OF BROCHURES OF SNAKE

ISLAND - NCMCR

Respectfully submitted is the final report on the production of brochures for Snake
Island — National Coastal and Marine Center for Research.

Please be informed that the printing of subject brochures is 100% completed, and
expected to be distributed on the first week of December 2023 to Bgy. Sta. Lourdes, Bgy.
Tagburos, Bgy. Bacungan and Bgy. Manalo, Puerto Princesa City.

This will serve as Means of Verification (MOV) for Snake Island NCMCR CY 2023

For your information and record.

Rnom. UBANI

Chief, CDS/SIMO



